Dear Plaza Homeowner,

The Carport lighting upgrades are set to start July 8th.  As the electricians move through the community, I will be sending updates of their location. We are not asking for cars to be moved at this time.

Why the installers will be working around cars, there may be an instance when they just can’t work around a vehicle. If this happens, I will first contact the homeowner and let them know the vehicle has to be moved. If the owner cannot move the vehicle, there will be a tow truck on-site to move the vehicle into an open visitor spot. Once they are done with the work, either the homeowner can move it back or the tow truck will move it for them. 

We are not expecting to have many of these instances.
Please take precautions pulling in and out of your carport as technicians may be working in your area. 
 If you should have any questions, please reach out.

Amy Fanter
Community Association Manager
afanter@azcms.com or 480-659-2424
